
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMO 

 

 

TO: Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 

 School Board Members 

FROM: Conni Carnley 

DATE: June 12, 2012 

RE: Code of Student Conduct, 2012-2013 

 

In the School Board Meeting on April 17, 2012, you approved the advertisement for  

public hearing on the Code of Student Conduct, 2012-2013 to be conducted on              

June 12, 2012  at 9:00 AM. This public hearing has been advertised as required. I have 

enclosed the summary of revisions to the Code for your review and have attached the 

pages reflecting the proposed changes. If you have any questions about the proposed 

revisions, please call me.  

 

It is requested that in the School Board Meeting on June 12, 2012, that you approve the 

Code of Student Conduct, 2012-2013 “as revised and amended” following the public 

hearing. 

 

 

 

 


